WASHINGTON ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION
DISTRICT REFERENDUM OPEN HOUSE
MARCH 7, 2023 '

A quorum of the Washington Island School District Board of Education may be present for the
Washington Island School District Referendum Open House. There will be no formal meeting,
discussion, or vote by the board of education.

Although, a majority or negative quorum of the Washington Island School Board (and/or
committees of board) may be in aitendance for the Referendum Open House, this would not
constitute a meeting(s) of the school board (and/or of board committees) as there will be no
purpose or intent to engage in government business. Sea Wisconsin Open Meetings Law,
sections 19.81-.98 of the Wisconsin State Statutes.



